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New Classes 2023-2024  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 
As we draw near to the end of what has been a fantastic academic year, we would like to take the 

opportunity to share details of classes and teaching staff changes for September with you.   

  
At the end of this term, we will be saying goodbye to a few members of staff. Miss Brown, who has 

been with us this year, is moving to a post in one of our trust schools, South Rise Primary School, as an 

assistant head. We look forward to continuing to work with her within our trust. Miss Kutchesfahani 
who joined us this year as a TA will be leaving to begin her university degree and Miss Chapman, 

who has worked in EYFS on a Friday will be leaving to pursue new ventures. Mrs Carroll, who has 

worked in our office for the last 6 years will be leaving. We wish them all the best and thank them for 
their time and dedication to our school. 

   
We are happy to be able to offer classes a meet the teacher session with their new teacher before 
the end of the term so they can have the chance to say hello and get to know their teacher before 

the end of the year. This will be happening during the day on Friday 14th July. 

 

For parents, we would like to offer a chance for you to come in and say hello to your child’s new 

teacher after school on Friday 14th July at 3.15pm. 

We will also be offering an early parents’ evening in the autumn term so you can have this 

opportunity to get to know your child’s teacher as well. 

 

Current Class  New Class in September  Teaching staff In September  

  Nursery  Mr Bowes 

Nursery  Willows  Miss Ablitt 

Cherries  Elms Miss Roast 

Maples  Poplars Mr Turner 

Elms  Beeches Miss Lazell 

Beeches  (mixed) Chelsea  Miss Hughes 

Poplars  (mixed) Tower  Miss Shephard-Devney 

Chelsea  (mixed) Kew   Miss Blogg 

Tower  (mixed) Lambeth  Miss Pickles 

Lambeth  Richmond Miss Farmer 

Kew  Albert Ms Franklin 

Albert Westminster  Mrs Wood 

Richmond Blackfriars  Miss Mobbs 

Children from Year 1 - 3  Sycamores  Miss Samuels 

Children from Year 4 - 6  Millennium  Mrs Akehurst 

   
We truly look forward to a wonderful year next year with lots of amazing learning and more 

community events.  

 
Best Wishes  

  

Zoe Crosland  - Headteacher 


